 CONCRETE PUBLIC SCHOOL EMPLOYEES

(PSE)

SCHOLARSHIP ~ 2019
The Public School Employees are offering a scholarship to a graduating Senior from Concrete High School.  The PSE committee is asking for an essay detailing  your involvement in school and community activities, accomplishments you have made in high school, a short essay discussing your higher education plans and future goals, and would also like a copy of your transcript and at least two letters of recommendation.  All application materials must be turned in by 

May 1st, 2019.  Please mail to the address below.
Mrs. Monette Bauer

Concrete Public School Employees


7838 S. Superior Ave.


Concrete, WA  98237

· DUE DATE:  MAY 1st, 2019
